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Dear	Sirs,	
I	have	previously	had	and	are	currently	exploring	a	solar	energy	system	linked	to	
the	grid.	It	is	my	view	that	the	price	I	would	be	paid	for	surplus	power	generated	
and	returned	to	the	grid	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	that	would	be	
paid	for	that	electricity	if	accessed	from	the	wholesale	market.	In	fact	given	the	
environmental	benefits	of	solar	the	price	should	also	reflect	these	benefits.	My	
previous	system	was	economically	viable	due	to	the	prices	paid	at	that	time.	
Pricing	now	is	much	lower	and	discourages	investment	in	clean	energy	this	is	
unfortunate.	
	
robert	geary		
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